TOWN CLERK BELMONT, MA

Town of Belmont Human Services Subcommittee of Warrant Committee 2016 JAN 14 PM 2: 43

Minutes of Human Services Subcommittee of Warrant Committee February 27, 2015

Present: Chairman Robert E. McLaughlin, Greg Mennis and Ellen Schreiber In addition, the acting Executive Director of the Library, the Chairman of Library Trustees and other Trustees were present.

Absent:

Elizabeth Grob and Joseph DeStefano.

The Chairman, Robert McLaughlin, called the meeting to order at the Flett Room at the Belmont Public Library at 8:40 a.m. on February 27, 2015.

The draft Library budget for fiscal 2016 was discussed.

The discussion then segued into the Trustees desire to revive the new building project. They were hoping to secure from the Capital Budget Committee a grant to begin to do a feasibility survey related to substantial renovation of the existing facility or a new building.

The Chairman of the Board of Trustees reported that their cooperation with the Town's facilities Director was excellent. The Facilities Director's advice concerning repair to the existing elevator had saved the Town tens of thousands of dollars.

There being no further business to come before the committee, the meeting was adjourned at 9:30 a.m.

Robert E. McLaughlin,

Human Services Subcommittee Chair